Diocese of
ochester

Formal Safeguarding Statement

is committed to implementing the House of Bishops’
safeguarding policies and good practice guidance.

A formal statement to adopt the House of Bishops’ “Promoting
a Safer Church; safeguarding policy statement” was agreed by
the Parochial Church Council and recorded in the minutes of
the meeting on ....7.June 2023

Signed ..FrJ Blunden Date ...7.June 2023 ...

(Parish Priest)

N Sykes
S Phillips
Signed ...B.Narfolk-Thompson................. Date ..7June2023 .

(Church Warden(s))



